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The Italian American Civil Rights League, Canarsie, Inc. Denies Association with the 

Italian American Civil Rights League, Inc. 

Brooklyn, NY– The Italian American Civil Rights League, Canarsie Inc., having its address at 

1460 Pennsylvania Avenue, Brooklyn, NY 11239, denies any association with the Italian 

American Civil Rights League, Inc., despite the similarity in names. The Italian American Civil 

Rights League, Canarsie Inc., emphasizes that it is an entirely separate entity and has no 

affiliation with the Italian American Civil Rights League, Inc. 

Likewise, the Italian American Civil Rights League, Canarsie, Inc., did not, and does not, make 

any statement regarding the Presidential and Vice-Presidential candidates. It is the policy of the 

Italian American Civil Rights League, Canarsie Inc., that it does not comment on political 

matters as it is a charitable, local, community-based provider concerning itself with youth 

employment, after-school programming, summer camp, etc.  

In a statement issued today, Vicki Cusare, Executive Director of the Italian American Civil 

Rights League, Canarsie, Inc., stated, “There seems to be an Italian American Civil Rights 

League with a location in New Jersey - which is not us. I am not sure who those folks are, but 

they are not associated with or part of our organization.” 

For media inquiries or further information, please contact: 

Vicki Cusare, Executive Director, at: vcusare@iacrlnyc.org 


